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I object most strongly to the current plans - and to the former versions. There must be a
better solution further away from the monument and from buried archaeological remains.
Stonehenge is one of the things Britain can be proud of and that other countries know us
for. Preserve it at all costs in a rural setting and without major roads encroaching on the
peace that is there - and a tunnel would encroach - it is all too near!

Sheila A. G. Edwards





